University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Pell Letters (1978)

Education: National Endowment for the Arts and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996)

12-20-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 01

Claiborne Pell

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64

Recommended Citation

Pell, Claiborne, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 01" (1978). *Pell Letters (1978)*. Paper 20. https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_ll_64/20

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.

Mr. Michel Werboff 412 Cathedral Parkway New York, New York 10025

Dear Michel:

Thank you for your warm letter which was received just about the time of the election in Rhode Island. Please accept my apologies for being so tardy in replying. I have just returned from an extended trip abroad and am now able to get caught up on this long overdue letter to you.

I am grateful for the news of Mr. Grado's appointment as President of the League. He sounds like an excellent person to take over Frank Wright's responsibilities.

As far as the Arts Endowment is concerned, I would maggest writing a short note to Liv indicating your interests and how you might be of service.

With warmest wishes to you during this heliday season.

Ever sincerely,

Claiborne Pell

R AC:CF sensig